Personnel Report
November 20, 2019

Employment of Educational Support Personnel
It is being recommended to hire Erin Butvilas as part time elementary school
instructional aide effective November 5, 2019

Recommendation:
That the Board of Education employ the following personnel for the 2019-20
school year:

Name Position Salary

Erin Butvilas Instructional Aide — Elem $15.02 per hour
8:15t0 1:30 M-F
Starting 11/5/19

Administrative Bonus
Superintendent Dave Palzet completed his goals for the 2018-19 school year which
had a bonus attached to each goal.

Recommendation:
That the Board of Education approves a $6,107 bonus to Superintendent Dave
Palzet for completion of goals for the 2018-19 school year.




